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Comments: I am writing to express my deep concern over the proposed logging in the North Fork of the

Nooksack watershek. I believe that it is in our common interest to preserve intact forests for the health of the

local wildlife, our local community and even the planet as it is well known that mature forests are imporant carbon

sinks and help slow climate change.  Logging also has a huge impact on salmon health.  The state of

Washington is cureently spending many millions to improve salmon habitat. The Forest Service can do much to

assisit in these efforts by leaving intact forests intact.

 

This proposal absolutely needs an EIS to properly asess it's envronmental impact. 

 

 


